
 

 
LFE 

28th November 2022 

Year 9 Parents’ Evening 

Thursday 8th December 2022.  4pm – 7.00 pm 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer 

I would like to invite you to attend the Year 9 Virtual Parents’ Evening which will be an excellent 

opportunity to discuss the progress of your son/daughter during the Autumn Term.  We are 

hosting the evening via an online platform, the link for which can be found at; 

 

https://stclementshigh.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 

 

Below you will find guidance on how to register for the evening as well as details of how you 

make appointments with the relevant tutor and attend on the evening itself.  Please can I ask 

that you register by Wednesday 7th December 2022 and inform us of any difficulties so that we 

can support you in accessing the evening in advance. 

  

Progress reports are available on line via the SIMS Parent APP.  If you have any difficulty 

accessing the parent APP please email data@stclementshigh.org.uk for support in resolving 

this.  We will contact you via email after the event to allow you the opportunity to provide 

feedback.   

 

We very much look forward to seeing you with your child and believe the evening will prove 

to be both useful and successful. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mr L Feaviour 

(Assistant Headteacher – Progress & Achievement) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/801-video-parents-how-to-

attend-appointments-over-video-call 
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